

SEPTEMBER 2021



Join our Outreach listsery to learn about and post upcoming events. Check the Resources page on the website.

Send your pictures for the Web to Theresa Glisson /Webmaster taglisson@gmail.com

We meet monthly at 7 pm on the 1st Tuesday at the NCSU Crafts Center (no meetings in June, July, and August)

Like us on Facebook



Welcome back TPG members Next TPG Meeting

Date: Sept 7, 2021

Location: NCSU Crafts Center, 100 Jensen Dr, Raleigh

Time: 7:00 pm

A Zoom option for this meeting will be emailed out before the meeting, as seating will be limited at the meeting.

Parking is available in the parking deck directly across from the Crafts Center entrance. You may be ticketed or towed if you park on the street.

September Program:

Andy McKenzie

Andy McKenzie graduated from Fontbonne College in St. Louis in 1998. He began teaching art at Suffield Academy, a small private boarding school in Connecticut. During his 16 years there, the ceramics program grew from a small craft kiln and four students to more than 30 students, 3 electric kilns and a medium-sized wood kiln. After making a move south to Raleigh, Andy set up his own home studio and began teaching at Sertoma Art Center, where he is now the pottery studio coordinator. He will be presenting on crystalline glazes







TPG Board

President:
Sarah Peters
saralec4@bellsouth.net

Vice Presidents:
Caroline Radcliff
caradcliff@gmail.com
Laura Casas
lcarolinecasas@gmail.com

Treasurer:
Donna Horton
donna.horton3@gmail.com

Recording Secretary: Jay Lavine alasmidonta@yahoo.com

Corresponding Sec: Kaki Kolasa kkakimark@gmail.com

Librarian:
Dede Richardson
picklepiepottery@gmail.com

TPG Dues for 2021 - 2022 are now due

You can pay your dues at: http://trianglepotters.org/become-a-m ember/

Letter from outgoing President

What a crazy two years to be president, but if anything it has shown me how resilient we are! I cannot say enough about how grateful I am to our board, past, present and newly elected for helping keep our amazing guild going during the pandemic and in the years ahead. Our VPs rallied and found us presenters from far and wide who invited us into their homes and studios and shared their craft in ways we have never experienced before. It was fantastic. Our treasurers kept our finances on track. Our recording and corresponding secretaries kept us all in the know about virtual events and our librarians kept the new ads coming into our incredible library. And last but not least thank you Sarah for picking up the baton. We are all in great hands. I can't wait to see you all in person soon.

Hugs, Lauren

outgoing President

Other News

ARTSPLOSURE DEADLINE APPROACHES --- If you would like to participate in Artsplosure Oct. 9,10 all signed contracts and a \$25 application fee are due August 25. Please make your check to Artsplosure. We have a smaller tent this year, so space is limited to about 15 potters. See (more) for details. Tent rental costs will be divided among participants! The more we have, the less you pay! Volunteers needed. You do not have to be a seller to participate. Providing arts opportunities to the public is rewarding, and also part of being a non-profit.

ANOTHER OPPORTUNITY – TPG typically sells at the State Farmer's Market the first Saturday after Labor Day. If anyone is interested, we need a COORDINATOR. Please contact Sarah Peters at saralec4@bellsouth.net, if you are interested.

Save the Date:

Dan Finch's Open House is scheduled to be held Sunday, November 14th, 9 - 4 pm, COVID permitting.



Did you know that you can share news directly with the TPG listserv group simply by creating an email and sending it to: triangle-potters-guild-outreach@googlegroups.com